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Easter Competition 

 
Dear Parent/Legal Guardian, 
 

We are writing to you from Thornbury Radio, the local radio station for Thornbury and 
surrounding area. 
 
We are a community radio station, run not for profit, with studios in the heart of 
Thornbury. We have been broadcasting online for the last 2 years and we are due to 
expand and launch on FM in June 2021. 
 
Thornbury Radio will be the radio station choice for local residents and aims to give a 
voice to those living within Thornbury and around a 10-mile radius of the town. 
 
You can find out more on our website: http://thornbury.radio/ 
 
In preparation for our FM launch we are running an Easter competition for local primary 
school children (see poster attached and on the webpage below). Your child has to simply 
record a 15 second voice clip on why Easter is so good, for their chance to win an Easter 
egg!  
 
There is one prize per primary school. The competition is free to enter. The closing date 
for entries is Friday 2nd April 2021 and full T&Cs are on our website: 
(https://www.thornbury.radio/easter-competition-2021/) 
 

• We want your child (with the help of an adult if needed) to record a 15 second 
voice clip starting “I like Easter because....” 

• Use a smart phone, laptop, tablet, etc. (most of them make recording a clip easy). 
• Email the entry to win@thornbury.radio with your child’s name, age and school. 
• All entries must contain a statement of consent to take part in the competition 

by a parent/legal guardian. 
• Entry to the competition assumes acceptance of the terms and conditions which 

can found here: (https://www.thornbury.radio/easter-competition-2021/) 
 
Good luck! 
 
Best wishes, 
 
Thornbury Radio Team 
 


